A VISIT TO THE land registry office of the municipal court in
Sarajevo
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Employees from the Municipal Court in Travnik visited Land Registry Office of the Municipal Court in
Sarajevo on 5 October 2018. A visit was organized within the Real Estate Registration Project with an aim
to improve the work in establishment/replacement of harmonized data, in which cases both land registry
offices work through systematic harmonization of data for cadastral municipalities covered by Real Estate
Registration Project.

During this visit, employees of both land registry offices exchanged their experiences and pointed out on
practical examples of ways of solving these situations, and it will certainly contribute to the improvement
of these jobs in the Real Estate Registration Project.
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